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Sent: 24 August 2018 13:22
To: pmods22
Subject: Proposed further new housing sites in Clitheroe

Further to the article in Advertiser and Times, Thursday 16th August 2018 re Three new sites for
development I feel so strongly against this that I felt I must state my views.

I was very happy to move to the beautiful market town of Clitheroe in 1974 and have been delighted to live
here and to bring up my family who are all still living in the town.
It has been so sad over the last 10 years to see the demise of this beautiful town due to intensive

w housing development, the latest on my doorstep on Standen Estate land.
the infrastructure has not been improved to keep pace with the needs of all the extra residents or the
massively increased traffic particularly in the Henthorn Road and Pendle Road up to the A59. It is very
apparent during short journeys through the town that drivers are increasingly frustrated at jammed up traffic
as to make the roads unsafe. To build more houses in and around the town is totally unacceptable and 1
foresee this lovely town being ruined if more development proceeds, and for what! To keep pace with
government ruling NPPF at whatever cost.

In talking to other residents of Clitheroe, as I go about my daily business, it seems the population of this
town are mostly of the same mind, Stop this destruction of our lovely town Clitheroe.




